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& ()elcome back

We hope you have all
enjoyed a relaxing break.

Our new topic for
this term is all
about the ‘First

Railway’ in
Stockton, some
local history.

Please ensure your
child has their full
PE kit in school

every day.

When the weather
gels warmer,
please also ensure
your child has a
sun hat and sun

cream.

Please encourage your child to read daily their reading
book and record this in their 1'eading record. This does not
have to be the whole book and may just be a few pages.

Please make use of the phonics resources sent home
previously in preparation for the phonics screening coming
up in June.
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